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only examiples after ail of înany sirnilar mnovemients, the exrres-
8ion of two conditions of spiritual life, conditions which express
theinselves in înovemient!5 and resuits of various degrees of
intensity and influence in the broad fiéeld Iying between the
,extremes represented by these two proininent bodies which we
have nanied.

The thirig especially to be noticed is that while those bodies
spring froin the church they dIo not corne into separote existence
as branches or denoininations of the churcli throughi issue taken
upon, sorne point of doctrine or practice.

They leave the churcli and flnd theinselves, os they liold, sep-
arate froin the churcli and unable to cooperate withi lier even
upon the broad genera l nes of interdenoniinational comnity.

Speakingt genera' .v, ail such bodies justify their separateý
existence upon, the ground that they find a tuant, a serious in-
com.pleteness in the churcli, îiot so mucli any positive doctrinal
error to which exception is taken, as a lack of wvhat is necessary
to, spiritual life and efficiency. And this they ».ssert xiot only in
ivords but in their continued separateness and in the peculiar
phases of Christian life and activity which they continue to cul-
tivate and develop.

Before dealing with the question froin the standpoint of the
ehiurch, it rnay be well to say a word about the <langer to which
these bodies are exposed wvithin theniselves.

It is clear that, those who belong to thein will be inclined to)
make a great deal of the features which are peculiar to themselves
as separate organizations. These principles forin the foundation
beanis of their house, the very grotind uponà which they justify
their separate existence, seif-preservation and loyalty t'O their
,caure, as well as au innate tendency to, justify their own judg-
inents and action in their decision; ail these forin powverful ele-
nients in a plea for the magnifying of that which is peculiarly
their own, and at the saine turne they tend to bias the judginent
in regard to the churcli. In this way two dangers arise: On
,one hand-a tendency to an unfairness; to a sort of irnpaired
vision wvhich cannot isee what is good in the church, and which
leads to rnisrepresentation of the church, and hier ivoek.

The other danger lies in an exa.ggerated. view of the relative
importance of the peculiar doctrines or practice of the separate


